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Vision Care Leads Surgical Training in Ethiopia

Vision Care is committed to training local ophthalmologists through our
Phacoemulsification Training Course (PTC) where our trainees develop surgical
techniques through a curriculum of 4 phases. Traditionally completed within one year,
our PTC includes both online and in-person surgical training in local hospitals.

In addition, Vision Care announced its first Advanced Phaco Training Course which will
take place in Addis Ababa Ethiopia in June 2023. 

Special thanks to our three US doctors, Dr. Lisa Park, Dr. John Park, and Dr. Grace Bai
for leading the Ethiopia PTC this year!

Dr. Lisa Park at ASCRS Meeting
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Photo: Dr. Lisa Park teaching manual surgery presented at the recent ASCRS meeting.

Vision Care continues to be recognized as a partner of the ASCRS Foundation
International Division, where it was announced that Dr. Susan MacDonald will be
stepping up as the new ASCRS Foundation Chair, succeeding Dr. David Chang after his
15 years of service.

And special thank you to our board chair, Dr. Lisa Park, for representing Vision Care
USA at the recent ASCRS Annual Meeting held in San Diego!

Dr. Lisa Park meeting with Jeanette
Bankes, President of Alcon Surgical.

Dr. Lisa Park (2nd to right) with Vision
Care West doctors Dr. Andrew Cho (2nd
to left) and Dr. Lisa Hwang (right).
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